
Junior 1 have had a wonderful time 
learning more about ‘Being British’, 
hosting a tea party amongst them-
selves. There were cakes and tea in 
abundance.                                    
Junior 4 children enjoyed helping at 
’Stay-and-play’ with Junior 1   pupils. 
There was lots of ’role-play’ and 
games.                                              
Well done to Raven, Olivia, Natalee 
and Sophie in J1 who completed 
their ballet exams on Monday.                                     

World Book 
Day was a huge 
success with all 
children taking 
part and dress-
ing up as their       
favourite book 
characters. The children also 
had a chance to purchase books 

during our  visiting book stall.                                                             
Junior 3 and 4 enjoyed their 
‘Easter Experience ‘ event at Elim 
Church, Ludlow on Tuesday. 
There was lots of dressing up and 
learning about the whole Easter 
story.                                      
Football victory to the boys after 
their triumph against Moreton Hall last week, the 
U11’s won 5-0 and the U9’s won   10-0.                    

Congratulations to 
Archie who came   
second in the cross-
country event at St. 
Richards last week. 
And finally, we say a 
sad farewell to our 

lovely student teacher, Miss Addis, who completed 
her second placement with the Junior School. We 
wish her all the very best for the future and hope 
she secures a teaching position in September. 

March Calendar of Events 
Tues 15th: Y5/6 Ludlow Elim Church - 

Easter Experience 10.00—12.00pm 

Wed 16th: Music Extravaganza: Rees 

Hall, 7.00pm 

Thurs 17th: St. Patrick’s Day           

Fri 18th: Headmaster’s Assembly,     

End of Spring term  

G E T  C O L L E C T I N G  
27 January – 3 May 2016  Active 

Kids vouchers can be collected 

from 27th January until 3rd May 

at all Sainsbury’s stores, petrol 

stations and when ordering gro-

ceries online. 

Wednesday Evening    

All KS2 Junior Pupils will be involved in this 
event either performing instrumentals               

or singing in the choir. 

Bedstone Children entered an art 

competition for Chinese New Year 

and we are delighted to announce a 

winner. Below is feedback received 

in response to the entries…          

Dear Bedstone Junior School, I write 

this on behalf of Sam and Sophie Lang, who own the 

Dragon's Lair Chinese Takeaway in Bishops Castle. 

They recently ran a  competition to celebrate Chinese 

New Year and some of your pupils entered. Firstly, 

we'd like to thank you all very, very much. What amaz-

ing artists you have at Bedstone. We were over-

whelmed by the response. The competition was judged 

by children's author, television presenter and wildlife 

photographer, Andrew Fusek Peters and his wife Polly. 

One of your pupils has won the "chefs favourite" cate-

gory: Miss Lydia Shen. We are also awarding entry 

prizes to all 24 students as a thank you for all the stu-

dents' efforts, and also to the teacher, Mrs Crabtree 

who very kindly entered them.  


